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LDP MIR 2019

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I support this bid for the following reasons.

The development of the area is to provide facilities for local residents in terms of a pharmacy, cafe, etc.

The site is untidy and has not been looked after for many years and not available for public use.

Development of this site will allow public access with proposed planting in the area.

The green space/green network will be retained and improved.

The new distributor road will remove traffic from Pitfodels Station Road, Westerton Road and St Devenick's Place (all of which have substandard geometry and

poor junction vis bility). It will also remove traffic from Deeview Road South and Ashfield Road to the benefit of the residents. It will make roads safer for

pedestrians and cyclists.
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